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Politics does not belong in our forestry department.  This would take away from the 

management of Oregon Forest and make it a political agenda. The Oregon State 

Forestry has always done well managing our forest, and Keeping our waters clean.  

We have the best that move up through the ranks and we do not need any political 

party managing this.  


